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Dear residents, 

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure improvements in the Old Maple area. 

Work has included watermain replacement, drainage improvements, storm sewer enhancements and road 

reconstruction. 

Project update 

As part of the final phase of construction, the reinstatement of nine speed humps – traffic calming devices – 

across the Old Maple area will begin on Tuesday, July 2 and be complete by Friday, July 12. This schedule is 

subject to change pending weather conditions.  

Work will take place on the following roads: 

• Church Street

• Gram Street

• Naylon Street

• Netherford Road

• Goodman Crescent
• Lancer Drive

To safely complete the work, lane closures will be required. Traffic control signage and onsite personnel will be 

in place to guide vehicles. Access to residences will remain available. The City is committed to completing 

the entire project by the end of August 2024.  

Consultant: Morrison Hershfield Limited 

Contractor: North Rock Group Ltd.

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281 ext. 8917
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca
vaughan.ca/OldMaple 
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